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Dates & Deadlines 
 
May 6 - Spring Semester ends. Last day to withdraw graduation application.  
 
May 6 - Program of study deadline 
•Master’s students must submit the form to The Graduate School by the end of their second 
semester of attendance. 
•Doctoral students have until the end of their third semester.  
•Certificate students must submit by the end of their first semester.  
 
June 10 - Last day for graduate students to file "Graduation Application" 
 
July 19 - Last day for master’s and doctoral comprehensive examination or 
thesis/dissertation defense if student plans to graduate Summer 2016.  
 
July 19 - Last day for approval of thesis, dissertation, or professional paper (if professional 
paper is submitted to the library) by formatting advisor.    
 
Click here to review future deadlines.  

 
Commencement is May 7! 
Congratulations to this year’s graduates! We look 
forward to seeing you at this year’s 
Commencement ceremony. Visit the 
Commencement page for complete information.  
 
Play an active role in matters pertaining to 
graduate education at Montana State 
University. Become a student representative 
of the University Graduate Council! 
UGC serves to advise the Dean of The Graduate 
School on matters pertaining to academic issues. 

Its key activities are to make recommendations to the Dean about graduate programs and 
curricula and to promote all aspects of graduate education and graduate student success. 
 
UGC by-laws call for one full-time graduate student in good standing to represent the 
general graduate student body. The student is expected to attend all bi-monthly meetings 
for one-year (2 terms) beginning in Fall 2016.  The outcome is that the student informs all 
graduate students about the discussions and provide a voice for the students to UGC. 
  
Please explore the UGC section of the Graduate School website to find out more. If you have 
questions or would like to submit an application to become a student representative, please 
contact the Office of Degree Programs & Certificates at 
degreesandcertificates@montana.edu, 994-4145.  
 
You can download an application here. Due August 15, 2016. 
 
Library Workshops 

http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/withdraw_app.html
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/forms.html%23forms_pos
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/forms.html
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/documents/forms/rpt_comp_exam_thesis_defense_masters_doctoral.pdf.pdf
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/documents/forms/rpt_comp_exam_thesis_defense_masters_doctoral.pdf.pdf
http://www.montana.edu/wwwetd/index.html
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/policy/dates-deadlines.html
http://www.montana.edu/commencement/
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/gradcouncil/index.html
mailto:degreesandcertificates@montana.edu
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/gradcouncil/1617_ugc_student_rep_app.pdf


Summer is upon us but that doesn’t slow our friends at the library down! Their workshops 
continue and cover a wide range of topics from citation managers to database management 
tools and more. An EndNote Basics Workshop will take place on Tuesday, May 10 from 
11:00 am until 12:00 pm at Renne Library’s Innovative Learning Studio. To find out more 
about this and other workshops, and to register, click here.  

 
The Graduate School is committed to helping students at all points throughout their education. Feel free to visit us 
in 108 Montana Hall. We’re here from 8 am-5 pm Monday through Friday throughout the summer. You can contact 

us at 406.994.4145,  gradschool@montana.edu or you can check out our website.  

http://calendar.lib.montana.edu/calendar.php?cid=707&t=d&d=0000-00-00&ct%5b%5d=22557&cal%5b%5d=707
mailto:gradschool@montana.edu
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/

